A meeting of the Lake Committee, Lake Lot Owners Association, was held on March 30, 2014, at 19702 Shoreline Circle.
Lake Committee members present included; Jimmy Abrams, Jason Stigge, Pat Yarusso, Steve Villamonte, Bob Sudduth, Chris Brazeal and Ernie Quintana. Members absent were Mic Buscher and Dave Smith. 
The meeting was chaired and opened at 1:00pm by Ernie Quintana. Meeting agenda 1. Report of Lake Committee meeting of March 22nd 2. Control of Lake Beaver Population 3. New Business.
1. Report of Lake Committee Meeting of March 22nd: The Committee reviewed and affirmed the minutes and recommendations of the March 22nd meeting of the Lake Committee.  The Committee will wait for direction from the Board of Directors as to how best to proceed with committee recommendations.
2. Control of Lake Beaver Population: It was felt that action taken last season to reduce/manage the Beaver population was effective. We should continue to monitor for Beaver activity this summer season and, should activity warrant, propose new/additional control recommendations at that time.
3. New Business – Lake Overflow Culverts: Discussion centered on the soundness of the east end overflow culvert. Jimmy Abrams felt that we might be losing lake water from seepage due to erosion under the east end over flow culvert. The committee was in agreement to conduct an assessment of the over flow culvert to determine if there is erosion occuring. The assessment will be done by committee volunteers using a hand probe and visual inspection. 
4. New Business - The Idea of Establishing Recreational Beaches on Association Common Areas: Discussion centered on the idea of placing/building a beach at select Association Common Areas for use by all LLOA members. The committee felt that more information was needed as to liability, construction, access and location in order to fully understand and respond to this idea. Additional research will be done and reported out/discussed at the next Lake Committee meeting.
The meeting of the Lake Committee was adjourned at 1:55pm. Committee minutes will be submitted by the Chair, on behalf of the full committee, to the President, LLOAA, for routing to the Board of Directors and posting on the LLOA Sailboat Lake web site.
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